



## Monthly News

March has multiple celebrations!

We will begin March with celebrating Dr. Seuss's birthday and Read Across America. Then, we will continue our focus on reading throughout March is Reading Month. In mid March we will have a green festival for St. Patrick's Day and include Dr. Seuss's green Oobleck fun! Most importantly, our MAIN focus will then turn to EASTER! We will discuss the fun traditions we do as families at Easter and center our hearts and minds on the real reason for Easter. The class will walk through the Easter story and talk about the amazing salvation we receive through Jesus Christ.

During the month of March we will be continuing our alphabet and number studies. Please continue to have your child cut out a picture for the letter of the week. Cutting is a skill that needs to be practiced regularly. The children should all know their phone numbers by now but we are still missing a few. PLEASE practice your phone number. The children will then begin memorizing their addresses. We will also continue to work on writing first names and recognizing last names. The children are learning to write their name starting with a capital letter and following with lower case letters.

## Monthly Bible Verses

He is not here; He has risen, just as He said. Matthew 28:6

## **Monthly Prayer**

Thank you Lord
for giving us food!
Thank you Lord
for giving us food!
Thank you Lord
for giving us food!
For our daily bread,
'cause we need to be fed!
Thank you Lord for
giving us food!

## March is Reading Month!

March is Reading Month kicks off with a celebration of Dr. Seuss's birthday and an appreciation for Dr. Seuss books. Then, we celebrate reading in March by reading, of course! The class will be challenged to read a total of 100 books in the month of March. When we reach 100, we will celebrate with an ice cream party! When an adult or older sibling reads to your child at home, please write the title of the book and your child's name on the paper books provided. We will share them at circle time and count them every day. Please ask for more paper books as needed. I am excited to see how many books we can read in March!



Please feel free to contact me by email at <a href="mailto:jhover1@msn.com">jhover1@msn.com</a>, or by calling the preschool at 610-395-3613.



#### **Upcoming Events**

UPDATE We will have School: Friday,

March 12th

No School: Friday, April 2nd through

Monday, April 5<sup>th</sup>

Muffins with Mom: Wednesday, April

28th (during class, please make

alternate arrangements for siblings)

Closing Program: Thursday, May 20th

@ 6pm

Spring Field Trip and Last Day of

School: Friday, May 21st



#### Addresses

The children will be working on learning their addresses in March and April. If you have

moved in the last year, please make sure I have the correct address on file for you. Please practice your address with your child at home. Each child will probably need daily practice to fully memorize their address.

# March Celebrations and Donations

PLEASE HELP! Our fours love to celebrate when we learn! With Easter being a tad earlier this year, we have several activities and festivities in March. Please consider looking at the online sign ups to help with donations. Most sign ups have less spots than we have students in the classroom so parents can take turns and not feel pressured to always donate some king. However, each student does need to bring in a pack of

12 plastic eggs. Thank you!

## Scholastic Book Orders

Books make great gifts, and I can keep a secret too! Pack their Easter baskets with some books this year! Each online order helps build our classroom library! Visit scholastic.com/readingclub for great book deals and use our Class Activation Code PCKJ8. This month's book order will be due on Monday, March 8<sup>th</sup>.

